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29th September 2022  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Second-Hand Uniform Sale  
 
At the end of the Summer term we ran a second-hand uniform sale with proceeds going to the 
PTFA.  This proved really popular and was greatly appreciated by parents and families.   
 
We aim to run a second-hand uniform sale three times a year – once a term.  The next sale is 
scheduled for the evening of our Christmas market on Thursday 24th November 2022 from 6pm to 
9pm – please save the date! 
 
We now need to stock up again in order to facilitate a sale – in the Summer the vast majority of 
items were sold.  So, if you have any old or spare uniform that you are willing to donate to the sale, 
can you please ask your child to drop it off at main reception over the coming weeks.  
 
Thank you so much for your support.   
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Bev Saddington  
On behalf of the PTFA  
 


